SpriiceLake

Pointing People Toward Christ

Thank you for your reservation with Spruce Lake Retreat! We are grateful to be in the Yellow Phase and
able to open our Retreat Center doors again. Please note the following information:

We ask that guests wear masks while inside buildings except when in their individual rooms. Outdoors,
we request masks be worn when relating to non - related guests.

Amenities that will be open include hiking trails, the playground, tennis courts, basketball courts,
shuffleboard, and horseshoes. Equipment can be picked up at the Front Desk, staff will sanitize
equipment for guests.

The coffee station, dining room, program center, fitness room, boats, and game room are unavailable
for now.

The pool, snack shop and gift shop will be open with limited hours which will be posted each week,
please feel free to call and check for the schedules! They will also be posted at the Front Desk.

Sunday Service will be available online until further notice.

Lastly, the Front Desk will have limited hours —9am to 5pm, closed on Sundays. Our host will be on call
for emergency situations that arise.



